
 

 

Freshers' Party organised at Aggarwal College Ballabgarh 

 

A freshers party was organised at Aggarwal College Ballabgarh for B.A, B.A Eco 

Hons, B.Voc RM, M.A Eco, M.A English on 9
th

 October, 2024. The event was a 

resounding success, bringing together freshers, seniors, and faculty members for an 

unforgettable day. 

The event started with a warm welcome address by Dr. Usha Chaudhary, 

emphasizing the importance of camaraderie and inclusivity. The freshers were then 

treated to a series of icebreaker sessions, cultural performances that helped break 

the ice and forge new bonds. The highlight of the event was the fashion show, 

where students showcased their stylish attire and confident catwalk skills. Acting 

Principal, Sanjeev Kumar Gupta, expressed delight at the event's success and stated 

such events are  built on values of unity and inclusivity. The Fresher's Party 

marked the beginning of a new chapter for Aggarwal College's newest students. 

With memories to cherish and friendships forged, the freshers are now ready to 

take on the academic year with enthusiasm. The event was attended by faculty of 

Arts , Economics and B.Voc. 

 

 


